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MEMORANDUM NO. 2021-024

TO:	 School District Superintendents
	 Principals
	 Accountability Coordinators
	 Curriculum Coordinators
	 Title 1 Coordinators
	 Consolidated Grants Managers

FROM:	 Shelley Hamel, Chief Academic Officer

DATE:	 March 1, 2021

SUBJECT:	� 2021 Education Programs Survey

2021 EDUCATION PROGRAM SURVEYS 
Wyoming school personnel, parents, and community members are invited to participate in 
several education program surveys to help determine what activities and pertinent professional 
development training is offered by the Wyoming Department of Education to further support school 
districts through the State System of Support and specific federally funded Title programs.

Participants are encouraged to review the individual survey descriptions and complete all applicable 
surveys.  

Statewide System of Support Survey: requests input from district and school personnel 
regarding professional development topics, desired meeting times/options, and multi-tiered 
systems of support implementation. 

Federal Title I Survey: requests input from all stakeholders on use of state level federal dollars 
to support Title I schools and schools in improvement status. 

Federal Title II-A Survey: requests input from all stakeholders on use of state level federal 
dollars to support the professional development needs of teachers, principals, and other school 
leaders.

Wyoming Department of Education
122 W. 25th St., Ste. E200 

Cheyenne, WY 82002
307-777-7675

Dicky Shanor – Chief of Staff   |   Kari Eakins – Chief Policy Officer   |   Trent Carroll – Chief Operations Officer   |   Shelley Hamel – Chief Academic Officer

Jillian Balow – Superintendent of Public Instruction

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf_EEV6FcpTwMNuEH_O8Vzhzq8iW6cShWfHgKB7ZwJCUJldGQ/viewform
https://forms.gle/o3rHQT9eadPxSHer8
https://forms.gle/wYgTGpB2TwoHUC9d9


2

Federal Title IV-A Survey: requests input from all stakeholders on use of state level federal 
dollars to increase access to a well-rounded education for all students, supporting safe and 
healthy school environments, and increasing access to learning supported by technology.

The surveys will be open until March 31, 2021.

For more information, see the individual surveys for contact information.

https://forms.gle/AMpB5cxZFwwbdhPU8

